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Comments: Please do not remove, reduce, or auction off any of the wild horses near the Heber Overgaard area.

These horses are a draw for the area, an economic benefit, and our state has the obligation to treat them

humanely. Please allow a humane non-profit to manage them and keep their numbers below a recommended

amount. Leave them for future generations to enjoy. Thank you for your time and consideration. 


